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***MEDIA ALERT*** 
 

SAFE SPACE WINTER SHELTER, INC. TO PROVIDE 
COOLING CENTERS FOR THE CITY OF CHICO 

 
Chico, CA – (June 28, 2023) The City of Chico is pleased to announce the continuation of the 
agreement with Safe Space Winter Shelter, Inc. (Safe Space) to provide cooling centers for the 
City. As in the past, Safe Space will continue to work with local churches and other partners to 
host the centers. Dates and locations are as follows:  
 
June 25 – July 8 @ Jubilee Church (1294 N. Cedar St) 
July 9 – July 22 @ Trinity Methodist (285 E 5th St) 
July 23 – August 5 @ Faith Lutheran Church (667 E 1st Ave) 
August 6 – August 19 @ Bidwell Presbyterian (208 W 1st St) 
 
Cooling Centers are open from 2pm – 8pm daily. For more information, please visit the Safe Space 
website at www.safespacechico.org/ or call 211. 
    
For media inquiries, please contact Skyler Lipski, Public Works Operations and Maintenance 
Deputy Director, at (530) 894-4200.  
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